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                                                         FOOD CARNIVAL 

August-1 

 
The food carnival held at our school on August 1st was a resounding success, filled with 
vibrant energy, delicious aromas, and a sense of community that brought everyone 
together. From the early morning, the school grounds were transformed into a bustling 
marketplace, with colorful stalls set up by students, teachers. Each stall showcased a 
diverse range of cuisines, reflecting the multicultural spirit of our school.  
 
As the day began, the air was filled with the enticing scents of freshly prepared dishes. 
There were stalls serving everything from traditional home-cooked meals to exotic 
international fare. Students eagerly manned their stations, proudly offering samples and 
explaining the origins of their dishes. The enthusiasm was contagious, with everyone 
eager to try something new and share their culinary experiences. 
 
The carnival wasn’t just about food; it was a celebration of culture and creativity. 
The highlight of the event was the sense of unity it fostered. Students, teachers, and 
parents mingled freely, sharing stories and laughter over plates of delicious food. It was 
a day that truly embodied the spirit of our school—celebrating diversity, creativity, and 
community. The food carnival was not just an event, but a memorable experience that 
left everyone eagerly looking forward to the next one. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 



                                  

                                 GRAMMAR CAPSULE  

08-08-2024                                                  

Our school conducted a grammar capsule for students from Grade 1 to 

Grade 8. During this program, students had the opportunity to learn 

various aspects of grammar in a structured and engaging manner. The 

sessions were not only educational but also interactive, encouraging 

students to actively participate in the accompanying competition. Their 

enthusiasm was evident as they applied their knowledge, with many 

students achieving commendable scores, including several who earned 

higher marks. This initiative proved to be both informative and 

rewarding, fostering a deeper understanding of grammar among the 

students. 

 

 



 

 

       By the end of this month, the results of the grammar capsule have 

been announced. Our school secured the first place in the state, and 

many students have achieved state ranks. 

                         INDEPENDENCE DAY   CELEBRATION 

Our school celebrated the 78th Independence Day with a series of 
vibrant and engaging activities. The day was filled with patriotic fervor 

as students and staff came together to honor the occasion. One of the 

highlights was the fancy dress competition, where many students 
participated, dressed as various historical figures and national heroes, 

showcasing their creativity and love for the country.  



 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

In addition to the colorful costumes, the celebration included a series of speeches 

delivered in Tamil, English, and Hindi, reflecting the diverse linguistic culture of 

our school. These speeches resonated with the spirit of freedom, each speaker 

eloquently expressing their thoughts on the significance of Independence Day. 

Sister Shybi, in particular, delivered a moving speech about the importance of the 

day, reminding us of the sacrifices made by our ancestors and the responsibility we 

carry to uphold the values of our nation. 

The day also featured a mesmerizing dance performance that captured the essence 

of our freedom struggle, leaving the audience in awe. A drill was also conducted, 

adding a disciplined and organized touch to the celebrations, symbolizing the 

strength and unity of our nation. 

Overall, the Independence Day celebrations at our school were a memorable 

experience, filled with pride and patriotism. The event successfully instilled in us a 

deeper appreciation for our country and its history, making the 78th Independence 

Annual Day a truly special occasion. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

                                     PARENTS TEACHERS MEETING 

                                              GRADE 1  to  GRADE5 

 

On 17th August, our school hosted a parent-teacher meeting for students from 

Grade 1 to Grade 8. The event was marked by a significant turnout, with many 

parents making the time to engage in meaningful discussions with the teachers. 

The meeting served as a platform for parents to voice their suggestions, allowing 

them to contribute to the ongoing development of the school. This open exchange 

of ideas fostered a sense of community and collaboration, ensuring that the needs 

and expectations of both the parents and the school are aligned. 

 

Many parents expressed their appreciation for the school, highlighting the positive 

experiences their children have had. The feedback was overwhelmingly favorable, 

with several parents praising the school's approach to education, the dedication of 

the teachers, and the overall environment that nurtures the students' growth. This 



positive reinforcement served as a morale booster for the teachers, reaffirming the 

value of their hard work and commitment to their students' success. 

 

The interaction was not only positive but also constructive. Parents had the 

opportunity to meet individually with their child's class teacher, allowing for 

personalized discussions about their child's progress, strengths, and areas for 

improvement. These one-on-one meetings were instrumental in building a deeper 

understanding between the teachers and the parents, fostering a partnership that is 

essential for the holistic development of the students. 
 

 

 

The event was a testament to the healthy relationship that exists between the school 

and the parents, characterized by mutual respect and a shared commitment to the 

students' well-being and academic success. The suggestions provided by the 

parents were taken into consideration, reflecting the school's openness to feedback 

and its willingness to continuously improve. Overall, the parent-teacher meeting 

was a resounding success, strengthening the bond between the school and the 

families it serves, and setting the stage for a productive and collaborative academic 

year ahead. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



                           ANNUAL SPORTS MEET 

 

On August 24th, 2024, DMI St. Joseph Global School celebrated its 

Sports day with great excitement and enthusiasm. The event was a blend 

of sports and fun activities, bringing together both students and teachers 

in a spirit of celebration and camaraderie. With the blessings of  

Rev.Dr.J.E Arulraj(Founder and Chairman DMI and MMI Group of 

Institutions. The Chief Guest Comdt JG Mr. Dinesh M Jadhav 

(Executive officer, ICGS Karaikal) addressed the sports meet. Mrs. T. 

Hemalatha(Assistant Sub-Inspector of Police, Karaikal) Felicitated the 

gathering. 

In the evening Mr.A.Venkatesh (Lecturer in Physical Education office of 

CEO, Karaikal) and Guest of Honor Mr.D. Vincentraj(Secretary of 

Puducherry Kabaddi training center) delivered the address and 

distributed the prizes 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Students actively participated in a Kabaddi match, displaying their 

sportsmanship and teamwork. For the Teachers, musical chair 

competition was organized, adding a light-hearted and enjoyable 

element to the day. The joy and laughter shared during the event were 

palpable, creating cherished memories for everyone involved. 

 

Following the competitions, prizes were awarded to the winners, 

recognizing their efforts and achievements. The day was indeed a 

resounding success, leaving everyone with a sense of fulfillment and 

happiness. We are profoundly grateful to God for bestowing upon us 

such a blessed day, filled with fun, laughter, and a deep sense of 

community. It was truly a day to remember. 


